
Tweedmouth West invite you  

to our open afternoon on Wednesday 12th October at 4.-4.30pm 

 

Come along and see what Tweedmouth West has to offer! 

 

Mrs Anderson our Reception Teacher and Mrs Robertson our Head Teacher look forward to showing you 

around the classroom, the reception class designated play ground as well as our outdoor learning village. 

You can bring your child along and take the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

 

Please let us know if you would like to come by either, completing and returning the slip below or by 

calling to confirm if you will be attending (01289 306151). 

 

Ofsted rates Tweedmouth West as Good and had this to say about us: 

“Pupils enjoy a broad curriculum and lots of clubs and activities. They become good readers and  

mathematicians. Sport and physical education (PE) are a prominent feature of the school. Pupils take 
part in physical activities like the daily mile without feeling pressured to do so. They are enthusiastic 
about sports and games. Many pupils talk about how these opportunities build their confidence and  

resilience.” 

Ofsted February 2020 

 

Applications for Reception Class places need to be made through the Northumberland County Council 

Website: http://schadm.northumberland.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en 

The portal will be open for applications from Tuesday 1st November 

 

 

 

 

Name of Parents:  

 

Name of child: 

 

Current Nursery:  


